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Dedicated Service (cont.�«��

as well as periodic newsletters to 
improve communication with District 
property owners, the reconstruction of 
the Park Meadows Drive landscape 
medians and the installation of 
pedestrian lights along Yosemite and 
Lincoln Avenue.   
In 2011, the  PMMD Board of 
Directors was honored with the Special 
District Association Collaboration 
award for their work with the City of 
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Roger Pearson 

Steve Parry 
Greg has lived within the District for 

22 years. He is a past-president, 

having served 15 years on the Board. 

He is a civil engineer and president of 

a land development engineering firm 

involved with numerous projects 

within the District & Lone Tree, 

including the South Metro Fire 

Station, Word of Life Church and 

Target. He believes the upcoming 

challenges will be from increased 

Lone Tree and Douglas County and 
collaboration with other entities, 
specifically median improvements along 
Quebec and other capital improvements 
within the Districts�¶ boundaries and  a 
pedestrian bridge over C-470. 

In 2014, John was honored with the 
Special District Association�¶s Annual 
Board Member of the Year Award.  

John and the Board have worked to assist 
Commercial property owners and 
Homeowners Associations within the 
District with projects.  

Projects Completed During 
�-�R�K�Q�¶�V Tenure 
�xQuebec Median Landscape

Improvements (Park Meadows Drive to
County Line Road)

�xNorthbound Chester, Westview to
County Line construction

�xReduced cost of legal, accounting and
management services

Industry and has been on the Board 

for two years. Prior to joining the 

PMMD Board, he was a member of 

the Lone Tree Planning Commission 

for 6 years. 
�7�R�P�¶�V��goal on the Board is to ensure 
that the District continues to bring 
value to our Community.  

�xCounty Line/I-25 Landscape
Improvements (Southeast Corner)

�xLandscaping on Park Meadows Drive
West of Acres Green

�xPF Changs Turn Pocket Extension
�xLone Tree Parkway Median

Enhancements (Willow to Club Terrace)
�xCrooked Stick ROW/landscaping

(Heritage Est Entrance to Bluffs Park)
�xTimberline Median Enhancements
�xC-470/Yosemite Interchange

Landscaping
�xInstall Pedestrian Lights  on North &

South  Side of Lincoln (Yosemite to
Highlands Ranch)

�xPurchased 31 Smart Irrigation Controllers
for HOA water savings

�xImprove landscaping at Southeast corner
of Quebec and County Line

�xLincoln/I-25 Eastbound-Northbound
Ramp Improvements

�xReconstruction of Park Meadows Drive,
Sunningdale & Parkway Drive &
Installation of landscaped medians

�xDistrict Debt was Retired in 2013

Herbolich  >>> 

Greg Kelly 

John receiving Resolution of 
Appreciation from Greg Kelly. 
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<<< Upcoming Projects  

Roger has lived in the Park Meadows 

Metropolitan District for 20 years. He is 

employed in Consumer Sales and has 

been on the PMMD Board twice, serving 

the District residents for 

Meet the Board (continued) )>>> 

2016 Construction Projects: 

�ƒParkway Drive Reconstruction (Acres Green to

County Line Road) 

�ƒLandscaped Medians on Parkway Drive (Acres

Green to County Line Road) 

�ƒTuck-point Repair to Landscaped Medians

(Park Meadows Drive from Acres Green Drive 

to Word of Life Christian Center, Acres Green 

Drive from Park Meadows Drive to County 

Line Road & Lone Tree Parkway west side 

medians from Sunningdale Blvd to Lincoln 

Avenue) 

�ƒNorthbound Yosemite at Park Meadows Drive

(New Right Turn Lane) 

�ƒLincoln Pedestrian Leaf Bridge (PMMD is

Contributing  $1M to the  total cost) 

�ƒSunningdale Median Reconstruction

To learn more about each of these projects or 
projects for 2017 & beyond, please go to 
www.ParkMeadowsMetroDistrict.org.  

Sharon has lived in Lone Tree for 34 

years Sharon has been involved in 

establishing the first HOA, electing 

residents to the PMMD Board in 1984, 

serving 8 years on City Council, and 

starting the Living & Aging Well in 

Tom has lived in the Park Meadows 

Metro District for 17 years. He works in 
the Commercial Construction 

Enclave in Lone Tree. 

One of the reasons for choosing Lone 

Tree for his family was the impressive 

appearance of streetscapes that 

complemented a strong spectrum of 

impressive housing options; setting 

Lone Tree in an elite position as one 

of the premier communities in the 

Denver Metro region. 

Steve has spent his career in the land 

and real estate development business 

and understands the relationship of 

physical appearance of a community 

to sustain valuations. 

District Boundary
Please note Heritage Hills, The Entertainment District and The 

Retreat At Park Meadows are not within the Park Meadows Metropolitan District.

Pleae
a total of 10 years. The attractive 

appearance and especially the 

maintenance of the street medians in the 

�G�L�V�W�U�L�F�W���L�V���W�K�H���K�D�O�O�P�D�U�N���R�I�� �5�R�J�H�U�¶�V�� �W�H�Q�X�U�H��

on the Board. 

Roger was on the Lone Tree City 

Council, where he championed the 

successful City recycling program. 

Lone Tree Senior Group. 

Sharon wants visitors who drive into our 

Community to immediately know they 

have arrived in a special place called 

�/�R�Q�H���7�U�H�H�����6�K�D�U�R�Q���V�W�D�W�H�V���³Our charge is 

to choose projects that benefit the largest 
number of taxpayers.�  ́

traffic congestion. Greg s�W�D�W�H�V�� �³�:�H�� �P�X�V�W��

collaborate with the City and Douglas 

County to enable our constituents to get 

around the District and surrounding areas 

without significant delays and to keep our 

retail centers viable for their customers. It 

is essential to the quality of life we enjoy 

here in the District�  ́

Steve has been a Colorado resident for 22 

years and currently resides in the 

For more information about your PMMD 
Board of Directors, please visit 
www.parkmeadowsmetrodistrict.org.   


